IOR, GOTHENBURG. TELEPHONE Nos. 70280 & 70281,

flopd's Repister of Shipping,
“ Brostromia,” Packhusplatsen 6,

— Gothenburg, 7t Juy, 1932.

The Sedretary,

London.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 23rd ultimo
 respecting the Convention ordinary freeboards computed in the
case of the motorship "VASAHOLM", Gothenburg report C.ll No.
,’8852, which is returned herewith, I beg to enclose the

verification form of the new freeboards which have now been
marked on the vessel's sides.

This vessel is in such a condition as will satisfy
the Swedish Authorities that their requirements for existing
ships have been complied with.

The Swedish certificates issued in this case have
been dated the 6th July, 1932, and 1937, respectively.

I am, Dear S8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Wd'
/
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